Welcome to

Lime Class (N)

2015-2016 September 2015

Welcome back to the start of another school year. The children have returned enthusias-
tic and keen to learn- a fantastic start! Don't forget to send in any Extreme Read Chal-
lenges, we have already shared a few with one another and we are looking forward to
reading some more.
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We have already been working hard on our first topic, Anglo Saxons. In Term 2 we will
switch to Science, focusing on Plants and Habitats, Animals including Humans. If the chil-
dren have any books they wish to share with the class on these topics then these are very
welcomed; all T ask is that they are labelled in some way with your child's name.

Our English this term will include: Recounts, Poetry and Legends—all linked, where possi-
ble, to our History Topic. Sgalling will continue to be on a Monday, with the children being
split into groups across KS2. The children have been assessed for this today so they can
be placed in the most appropriate group. The Spelling Bee will begin next Monday, 14th
September, during our spelling lesson.

In Maths we will be looking at place value, addition and subtraction, fractions, multiplica-
tion and division, geometry, shape and measures.

For the first term the children will be having Badminton on a Wednesday and Football
outside on a Friday. This will then change to Gym (Wednesday) and Netball (Friday).

I have included a copy of our weekly timetable but please understand that as teachers we
have to be flexible and sometimes last minute changes have to be made! Over the week-
end the children were required to read, practice their Spelling Bee words and check their
login details for Mathletics. Formal homework will begin this week.

If you have any concerns and wish to discuss anything with me, then please do not hesi-

tate to get in touch with Mrs Budden to arrange a mutually convenient time. I look for-
ward to working with you over the coming year.

Mry Needhaw

A brief overview of some of the topics planned for the Autumn Term
Science: Living things, Plants and habitats, Animals including humans.

History: Anglo Saxons (linking to local history where possible)

ART & DT: Making Anglo Saxon armour, jewellery and food. Artists that use plants and
animals as inspiration.

PE: Badminton (Wednesday) As this is inside the children only require a pair of
shorts and a t- shirt.

Football (Friday) Old trainers or football boots will be needed. Also, please
remember a spare jumper and socks- we are outside regardless of the weather!

RE: Prophecy' and 'Unpicking the Christmas Story’

As well as all this the children will also be doing English, Maths, Guided Reading, Span-
ish, Computing, Music, PSHE, Multiplication Awards and Global Week. Before we know it
it'll be time for the Christmas performances and parties!

***NEW *kxk

Something new this year are our class blogs. Please follow us to keep up to date
with everything that has been going on in class. You'll find ours at:

http://limeclassn.wordpress.com

@w_woodborough and like our Facebook page by searching for Woodborough
CE Primary School.




